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Laboratories Use Portals to Attract 
Consumers 

  
 Valéria França  
 
There are more and more websites offering to inform doctors and patients 
about the possibilities of medicinal cannabis therapy. All of them are 
sponsored by laboratories, which have found the sites to be an effective 
approach to building a share of this market in Brazil. In addition to the 
recently launched Verdemed Care, at least four other sites are competing 
online.  



 
 

 

 
One of the objectives of the Verdemed Care portal is to bring patients 
together with specialist doctors. “The proportion of doctors who prescribe 
cannabinoids is still very low. Patients do not know where to turn,” says 
Jairo Koda, director of Verdemed Care. “The platform sets out the 
possibilities very clearly for each type of treatment. For example, we will 
emphasize the importance of buying medicine with the concentration that 
has been prescribed.”  
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The company has invested R$1 million in its platform to date, and will 
invest an additional R$3 million by 2020. The model will be repurposed 
for other countries. “By December, the platform will be available in 
Spanish in Colombia, and then we will move into Chile and Mexico,” says 
marketing director Cristina Genaro. 
 
The effectiveness of the platform relies on the public’s acceptance. The 
more doctors and patients who register, the larger the network that is 
created, so that more experience will be shared and more support can be 
provided by the website managers. “We are counting on a high level of 



 
 

acceptance by a number of associations,” Koda says. “If we can achieve 
sufficient volume, we will be able to import medicines at more attractive 
prices.”   
 
Mevatyl is the only cannabis-based medicine that is approved by Anvisa 
and available in Brazil. It can be prescribed for multiple sclerosis and 
costs on average R$2,500. Oils that have been custom prepared by 
neurologists and have a similar effect can cost a quarter of that amount.   
 
The experience of competitors shows that there is indeed a profound lack 
of information and services. Launched on June 14, the CanTera site was 
opened for registration by doctors soon afterwards. “We already have 220 
doctors enrolled and 25 who are prescribing,” reports Marcelo Galvão, 
CEO of OnixCann/CanTera.  
 
Laboratories can take advantage of patient interactions to gather 
information about the market. For instance, when registering on CanTera, 
patients fill out a medical history, which is entered into a database for 
later use in clinical studies, Galvão says.  
 
Registered physicians have access to a patient’s disease history and a 
database of scientific studies. Cross-referencing the data can help 
determine the best therapy in each case, according to Galvão. The 
platform suggests the most appropriate products and the concentrations 
indicated for each therapy. “It acts as a guide. Even if the doctor has no 
experience with cannabis, the information it provides will include the 
methods and possibilities for prescribing,” Galvão explains.  
 
Within two months, CanTera will introduce a new service to guide 
journalists and lawyers in their discourse and discussions about medicinal 
cannabis. The CEO’s idea is to educate people, so that they can 
communicate information correctly.  
 
Dr. Cannabis stands out for the volume of its news updates and for its 
availability to any visitor to its blog. On most of these websites, you must 
be either a doctor or a patient in order to interact and share information. 
 
Another competitor, Indeov, has a mandate that is focused on social 



 
 

assistance and health promotion. As is made clear on its home page, 
which is illustrated by a smiling baby, mothers are the main target 
audience for the Indeov portal.   
   

“We have a multidisciplinary team of 20 people to assist patients, answer 
questions and welcome them to the site,” says Camila Teixeira, CEO of the 
company. “These professionals follow the process individually for each 
patient. They will often provide assistance over the phone. There is an 
emphasis on following a patient’s progress before and after treatment. No 
one is left helpless.”  
 
Teixeira acts as a representative for two of the largest global cannabis 
companies, Charlotte’s Web and Elixinol. Indeov also offers professional 
advice: “We promote seminars and conventions to update the medical 
profession on advances in medicinal cannabis. We have a global mission 
to fight the prejudice against it.” 
 

 

 

 

 

 


